The Most Reverend Andrew H Cozzens

July 31, 2023

Mr. David M. Carollo

Executive Director

World Apostolate of Fatima USA
P.O. Box 976

Washington, New Jersey 07882

Dear David,

As the chairman of the USCCB Eucharistic Revival initiative, I look to apostolates such as the
World Apostolate of Fatima USA/The Blue Army to support this effort of increasing belief in,
and devotion to the Real Presence of Our Lord in the Blessed Sacrament. Eucharistic-based
devotions such as the Night of Love vigils of reparation, which you are promoting nationwide
will most certainly bring more people to a fuller understanding of the truth of our Faith.

I am happy to endorse this program and wish you great success in promulgating it around the
nation and beyond.

God bless you.
Sincerely in Christ,

Most Reverend Andrew H. Cozzens, S.T.D., D.D.
Bishop of Crookston
President of the National Eucharistic Congress



